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Riverside Fortnightly 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                              28th October 2022 

We would like welcome all our children and parents back to school after the half term holiday. The children 
look very smart in their school uniform and having the correct PE kit colours. Thank you to all the parents for 
supporting the school with this. 
  
The children have been very busy learning the Topics within their year group. Monday was very special for the 
children at Riverside as we all celebrated Diwali and the children looked amazing in their vibrant clothes they 
wore to school. The children enjoyed making different Diwali items that represent the festive day. 
This was followed with the Halloween disco’s. The children thoroughly enjoyed the disco’s and we would like 
to thank the PTA for organising. 
The year 4’s enjoyed their trip to The Battle of Bosworth on Thursday. They were very well behaved and 
enjoyed learning the History around their Topic. 
 
Mrs Valand 
 

 

 
 

EVENTS AND DATES 

Open Morning classroom - These sessions will be reading in classrooms. 
Monday 14th November 8.45 – 9.15am - EYFS/KS1  
Tuesday 15th November 8.45 – 9.15am -  KS2 
 
Thursday 17th November – Individual/Sibling photo day 
Thursday 1st December - Christmas decorations morning  
EYFS - Nativity - Dates to be confirmed  
5th December -  Year 1 Carol singing - Year 1 playground - 2.45-3.00pm 
6th December  - Year 2 - Christmas carols - Year 2 playground -2.45-3.00pm 
7th December -  Year 3/4 - Christmas carols/poetry - Orchard playground - 2.45-3.00pm 
8th December - Year 5/6 - Christmas carols/ poetry - 2.45-3.00 - Lawn playground - 2.45-3.00pm 

 
 

UNIFORM 

We would like to thank all our 

parents for following the uniform 

policy as our children look very 

smart.  

ATTENDANCE 

We would like to celebrate all the children that have 

recieved 100% attendance certificates. We will be 

celebrating the class that have had the best attendance 

over the week and will showcase this on the attendance 

board. This week the best class attendance was Belfast 

and Buenos Aires at 99%. 


